
---------- Forwarded message ----------
Date: Tue, 5 Apr 2016 13:29:21 +0200
From: Marie-Francoise Roy <marie-francoise.roy@UNIV-RENNES1.FR>
To: EWM-ALL@JISCMAIL.AC.UK
Subject: Job advert: Post Doctoral Research Associate at The University 
of York

We would be very pleased if there was any way to bring to the attention 
of your members the
following PDRA job advert at the Mathematics department, University of 
York. It is a 2-year
position.

I attach the link here, which gives further details on the post:

https://jobs.york.ac.uk/wd/plsql/wd_portal.show_job?p_web_site_id=3885&p_web_page_id=258542

With many thanks for your help

Claire Farrar
PA to Prof Niall MacKay, Head of Department


